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Virginia McClelland 

3 Pindari Place 
Bayview NSW 

As a member of the Bayview Golf Club, I support the proposed DA to renovate 11 greens and 
construct a new green. It is essential for a golf club to maintain and improve the condition of 
the golf course both to retain its quality, amenity, and its local environment. 

The course maintains a huge amount of flora and fauna that enhances the local area. 

Golf is a lifelong sport that contributes to physical and mental health and is a place that 
enhances community. 

Maintaining the quality of the course via new greens is of benefit not just to club members but 
to the community by having a managed park-like amenity and will retain the wildlife corridors 
that currently exist. 

The number of trees cut down is negligible compared to the number of trees on the course 
and new ones will be planted to cover this loss. 

The course is well maintained presently, and this work is essential for the future health of the 
course and the club. 

Virginia McClelland 

Virginia McClelland 

2023/469859


